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This week: 

• News from Oak Class 
• Information about clubs next half-term 
• Wellbeing and SEND support from Mrs Jaggard 
 

We have had a busy week in Oak Class. We are getting in-
to the spirit of Christmas by working on a writing project 
based on the Polar Express and the poem ‘Twas the night 
before Christmas. 

We held our Reading Café this week which the children 
enjoyed. They got an individually wrapped surprise book 
to browse through and challenge themselves to read as 
much of it as possible, then fill out a review to see if they 
could tempt others to read the book giving reason why. 
Thank you again to the PFA for their contribution to make 
this possible and to those who supported the event. 

Mrs O’Grady, Oak Class teacher 

 

A heads up that sign-up information for clubs next half-term will be sent out this week.  Clubs will 
commence in the second week back after the holidays.  Please keep an eye on your inbox for further 
details.  In addition, we will be sharing information about our wraparound care survey and our plans 
moving forward in the new year. Your feedback is invaluable as we strive to enhance our services and 
meet the needs of our families. 

Wishing you all a peaceful Christmas and a happy new year.  Mr Caswell  

Monday 16th December 2024 

Wraparound Care 

Early Bird Club every day from 8.25am 

There are no afterschool clubs this week 

Upcoming Dates 

Monday 16th December - Deadline for Snow Globe 
Comp 

Tuesday 17th December - Christmas Church Service 
and Nativity(6.00pm-7.00pm).  Drop at school at 5.15pm 

Friday 20th December - Awards Assembly (9.00am) 

Friday 20th December - PFA Children/Staff Lunch  

Friday 20th December - 2.00pm Finish 

Tuesday 7th January - First day back for pupils 

 

Our half term Core Value is  Community 
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This week I am signposting to a parent led organisation ‘Somerset Parent Carer Forum’.  All the peo-
ple leading the work have a child or young person between birth to 25 years with additional needs 
and/or disabilities. 

Somerset Parent Carer Forum CIC Ltd (not for profit) company no. 10227489 

 

As part of their service, they offer parents workshops. 

Workshops for Information, Support and Education (WISE) 

 

Being a parent carer of a child or young person with additional needs can bring extra situations which 
are challenging to know how to handle. To help support parent carers navigate these we have creat-
ed a range of workshops based on the subjects you have told us would be helpful. 

You will find the calendar with upcoming workshops (face-to-face and online) along with information 
about each one via the link below. 

WISE Up Workshops 

 

Remember you can get in touch with requests for this support section via the school office: 

 

enquires@nshwc.bwmat.org 

Ellie Jaggard, SENDCo and SMHL (Senior Mental Health Lead) 

Well-Being and SEND parent support 

https://somersetparentcarerforum.org.uk/
https://somersetparentcarerforum.org.uk/home/wise-up-workshops/
mailto:enquires@nshwc.bwmat.org

